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Appendix 1 

From: Doughty Michael [mailto:Michael.DOUGHTY@networkrail.co.uk] 
Sent: 04 January 2017 13:17 
To: RM Network Assurance <networkassurance@suffolk.gov.uk> 
Cc: Clifford Tony <Tony.Clifford2@networkrail.co.uk> 
Subject: Higham FP 

Afternoon 
Since the last application we Network Rail have discovered some embankment work is required on 
the approach to Level crossing before it can safely be reopened to the public. The ongoing scoping 
work is being dealt internally and we’ve already programmed in vegetation cutback to allow this to be 
carried out. 

Regards 

Michael Doughty 

Route Level Crossing Manager – WA 
Mobile: 07771 668090 
Email: michael.doughty@networkrail.co.uk 
Address: Floor 12, One Stratford Place, Westfield Stratford City, Montfichet Road, Stratford, London, 
E20 1EJ 
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